Dear Fayette Families,

I hope that you are all well. This is a school closure update.

The school will now be closed until April 27th.

The staff has been meeting online to plan ways that can help your children stay engaged. Staff members have called families and asked them four questions: do you have internet access, do you have a device that your child(ren) can use for remote learning, if not, would you be willing to be responsible for a school device, or do you prefer paper and pencil work? With these questions answered and recorded on a document, administration, teachers, and ed. techs. have begun the planning stage of remote learning to ensure that valuable learning is being maintained without creating undue stress for families and teachers. Remote learning will be a simple plan to support students and families. Staff planning is happening next week (March 23-March 27th) with minimal staff in the building at one time. Custodial staff will be sanitizing all electronic devices/materials that will be going home as well as staff areas. Remote Learning packet pickup information will be coming.

The lunch program is still serving at the Mt. Vernon school. Please take advantage of this if you can. If for some reason you do not have transportation and need lunches please contact Principal Morin. (P) 860-8196 or (EM) tara_morin@maranacook.com